
 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
July 13, 2021 
 
 

TRAFFIC ALERT 
Bridge Epoxy Work  

 I-40 bridges between 4th St. & The Big I 
 
 
 

ALBUQUERQUE- The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling 

public bridge epoxy work will take place on I-40 bridges from 4th Street to the Big I in both directions. 

Work will take place on weekends, from Friday at 9 p.m. to Monday at 5:30 a.m. The scheduled 

completion date for this project is fall 2021. 

 

Traffic is asked to stay out of the work zone, as epoxy will be curing. For updated construction 

information, visit www.nmroads.com.  All construction is weather permitting and subject to change 

without notice.   
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